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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 8:53 AM
To: Adria Harper
Subject: RE: New Docket 20190047

Thank you for the clarification.  Per your information below, we will update the docket title to reflect 
Rule 25-12.005 rather than 25-1.005.   
 
 
From: Adria Harper  
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 8:43 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Julie Phillips 
Subject: RE: New Docket 20190047 
 
Yes, I’m sorry, I missed a number. It’s 25-12.005 
 
Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6082 
 
Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public 
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-
mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 7:08 PM 
To: Adria Harper 
Subject: New Docket 20190047 
 
Hi Adria, 
 
We have established the new docket proposing an amendment of Rule 25-1.005, FAC.  However, I 
don’t think that’s the right rule number.  Can you please double check and let us know if the docket 
title needs to be corrected?  Thank you for your help. 
 
Dorothy 




